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Oregon's trucking taxes are already hindering small business. Putting another tax on 

tires would cause great financial problems for the small to medium businesses. This 

tax leaves open for what the revenue would be used for which leaves it up to the 

discretion of account holder. I would ask not to pass this bill. 


